TOWN OF WEST NEWBURY
OFFICE OF THE PLANNING BOARD
381 MAIN STREET

WEST NEWBURY MA 01985
978-363-1100 X125 Fax: 978-363-1119
e-mail: lzambernardi@wnewbury.org

Legal Notice
West Newbury Planning Board

The West Newbury Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, December 21, 2021
during a meeting that begins at 7:00 p.m. to consider the adoption of Stormwater Management
Regulations relating to the terms, conditions, definitions, enforcement, fees, requirements,
procedures, and administration of the Stormwater Management Bylaw (Section XLI of the West
Newbury Bylaws). To view the application visit: https://www.wnewbury.org/planning-
board/pages/current-documents or contact Izambernardi@wnewbury.org. Interested persons may
participate in the meeting by joining from computer, tablet or smartphone using:
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88379157053 ?pwd=bnBWcHBtMEFFc2ZKUVMvaThRTUNPZz09
OR by calling: +1-646-558-8656. Enter Meeting ID: 883 7915 7053, Passcode: 331729

Raymond Cook, Clerk




